
 

 
ArdentMills.com 

          

 
April 2022 
 
Re: Sewer Sludge 
 
This letter is regarding your inquiry on the use of sewer sludge in the production of the 
products purchased from Ardent Mills. Ardent does not grow any products and the 
products supplied were produced without the addition of sewer sludge during processing. 
 
Sincerely, 
Ardent Mills Regulatory Team  
AMRegulatoryRequest@ardentmills.com 
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